Rick Staly, Sheriff
FLAGLER COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE

“An honor to serve, a duty to protect.”

Summit Nutritionals August 23, 2024
Dr. Caesar DePago, CEO

Deanna Padovani- DePago President

29 Rockaway Road

Lebanon, New Jersey 08833 RE: Replacement K-9 Acceptance Letter

Dear Dr. Caesar and Deanna DePago:

On behalf of the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office and the citizens of Flagler County, I graciously
accept your donation of $13,500 in funds to purchase a replacement for K-9 Baro. K9 Baro served
our agency well for nearly 6 years, but recently began experiencing health issues that would limit
his abilities to perform patrol work.

Your generosity to this agency does not go unnoticed. This donation will facilitate the 10™
purchase of a K-9 with your assistance. That’s ten amazing K-9 partners that provide our handler’s
the ability to keep our community safe by apprehending criminals, detecting narcotics, detecting
explosives and locating lost persons.

I'would also like to confirm that the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office complies with all local, county,
state and federal laws and regulations. We support and have law enforcement relationships with

all federal, state and local law enforcement agencies.

Please accept my sincere thanks and appreciation for your donation and for your steadfast support
of law enforcement and our K-9 Unit.

Best regards,
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Proudly Serving the Community Since 1917
A Four Diamond Accredited Law Enforcement Agency

1769 East Moody Blvd., Bunnell, FL32110 386-437-4116 - Fax 386-586-4888  Mailing: P.O. Box 879, Bunnell, FL 32110
www.flaglersheriff.com



